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J MEMORANDUM FOR: James Lieberman, Director
i Office of Enforcement

i FROM: James G. Partlow
! Associate Director for Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: PROPOSED ORDER IMPOSING CIVIL PENALTY -
COOPER NUCLEAR STATION

i

. The Division of Systems Safety and Analysis and the Division of Reactor*

Projects - III/IV/V have reviewed the proposed Order Imposing Civil Penalty
regarding the Cooper Nuclear Station. We concur with the action proposed by
the Region.

By memorandum dated March 15, 1993, NRR concluded that the associated
violations were properly evaluated from an overall agency perspective and
concurred with the proposed enforcement action. Based on our thorough review
of the NRC Notice of Violation, dated March 30, 1993, and the licensee's
Answer to a Notice of Violation, dated April 29, 1993, NRR believes that the
proposed Order Imposing Civil Penalty is appropriate and supports it.

James G. Partlow
A6sociate Director for Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

CONTACT:
H. Rood, NRR
504-1352

_ *E" SIT!YE "T:-;;:0:::O"'. !"J0".".ATIG - Isiaiumi. ;;^J :=:0 T" Y |,

9511060158 951102
''

*

TE -262 PDR

,


